
Announcements
*There will be a Post Prom meeting February 7th in Mrs. Usher’s room

*Seniors: Please fill out the superlative questions in your email.

*Please sign up to donate blood on Friday, February 2 outside Mrs. Brummet’s door

*Juniors if you would like to help plan for Prom, please attend the Prom Committee meeting Wednesday Feb 7th @ 730am in Mrs.
Lamore’s room

*The JV Scholastic Bowl team beat North Mac & Hillsboro last night in their final matches of the season! Toss up scorers were: Isaiah
Burdell, Evelyn Hale, Jackson Mullins, and Liam White Great season everyone!

*Seniors please make sure you are checking the scholarship page for all available scholarships

*If you are interested in being on the High School cheer squad, there is a sign up sheet and dates to remember in Student Services. 
If you have any questions, see Coach Murphy

*The Panther Cookie Company will begin selling their cookies on Thursday, February 1 at lunch. We have sugar, chocolate chip and double
cholesterol cookies

Boys and girls track practice will begin next Monday, February 5th. Practice will be from 315-5. Plan to be outside, as the weather looks
plenty promising


